
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

  

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR DONATION  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, GA. 
31548. 
DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic donations through your bank’s bill pay or by 
downloading the Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement app  in  the Android or iPhone app store. 
CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or debit card 
via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco Mobile Faith 
Engagement app in the Android or iPhone app store.

June 15, 2025

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

Welcome!

The May/June issue of The Upper 
Room is now available in the main 

entryway. 

The Jun/Jul/Aug issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway. 

“…that at the name of Jesus every knee should 
bow, in heaven and on earth and under the earth, 
and every tongue acknowledge that Jesus Christ 
is Lord, to the glory of God the Father.”  

Philippians 2:10-11

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org


Flowers are placed by Rick & Kari Winters in honor of their 42nd Wedding 
Anniversary.

Sunday, June 15, 2025 
10:30 AM, Worship Center 

Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org)  
and our YouTube page (Kingsland FMC). 

Welcome & Announcements                                                               Katie Heath    

Prelude                                     Oh How I Love Jesus 

**Hymn                             Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus 

**Apostles’ Creed 

Baptism                               Serenitie James Murphy 

Pastoral Prayer/ Lord’s Prayer 

Offering                                     Keep Your Lamps!                

**Greet Your Neighbor 

**Songs                                      Good Good Father 
                                                   Great Are You Lord                                           
Children’s Moment 
                    
Sermon                                        Mark 4:26-34                        Rev. Haynes Martin 
                 
**Closing Hymn          What a Friend We Have in Jesus 

**Benediction/Sending Forth                                                                                                                             
	                                                                          	  

2025 Flower Calendar 
If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available: June 1, 
& 29.  To reserve a date please call the church office at (912) 729-5445, opt. 1.  The flowers you 
provide are yours to take home after the service.

This Week’s Volunteers 
Nursery: 
Toddlers: Janice Holtzclaw 
Children: 

June Birthdays/Anniversaries 
Birthdays: Bob Pike, Chris Hill, Guntis Purins, Charlie Curry, Tripp Hill, Mark Bruce, Marge Mack, 
Behling Shumway, Katherine Bruce, Rose Dillon, Marla DeBoer, Dean Slusser, Kim Canaday, 
Karen Bruce, Mack Jackson, Donna Smith 
Anniversaries: Don & Donna Smith, Tom & Jackie Horton, Dick & Carole Blake, Charles & Chris 
Garthwaite 

If you have a birthday or anniversary that is not listed please contact Gina in the church office to 
update our membership rolls.

Ushers: Cody Heath, Tom Horton, Adam Luke, 
Gary Menso, Andrew Winters	 
Greeter: Melanie Moreno, Eliana Harlos 

Bible Study Materials 
In an effort to make room for the church’s historical items, the Kingsland Methodist Women are 
pulling books from the library. Bible study materials are in The Gathering Place for you to browse 
through and take home. New items will be added monthly.

Food Pantry 
As we move into the Summer please consider donating to the food pantry and the families that we 
support. They are currently in need of paper grocery bags. 

Skylark Baby Bottle Campaign 
Your contribution to Skylark helps support the life changing work of meeting the physical and 
spiritual needs of men and women who find themselves facing an unplanned pregnancy, as well as 
making available educational programs, abortion recovery counseling, providing pregnancy tests, 
ultrasounds, and more.  Pick up your Baby Bottle after the service today, fill it with change, bills, or 
checks and return it to the church on Father’s Day (Sunday, June 15th).  Virtual (paper) Bottles are 
also available with information on how to give online.  Thank you for helping to save unborn lives!

Silver Saints 
The Silver Saints are taking the summer off. They will resume meetings in September.

http://kingslandfmc.org
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